
Justice Minister Yamashita receives a courtesy visit from H.E. Ms. Teresa 
Cheng, Secretary for Justice of Hong Kong on November 1, 2018.  
 

On Thursday, November 1, 2018 Justice Minister Yamashita received 
a courtesy visit from H.E. Ms. Teresa Cheng, the Secretary for Justice of 
Hong Kong Special Administrative Region (HKSAR). An overview is as 
follows.  

Minister Yamashita welcomed Justice Secretary Cheng, and 
congratulated her on the success of the symposium that was hosted by the 
Hong Kong Trade Development Council on the same day. Minister 
Yamashita further stated that he would like to further enhance the 
cooperative relationship between HKSAR and Japan in the field of justice 
and legal affairs. 

 
Justice Secretary Cheng (right) and Minister Yamashita (left) 

Justice Secretary Cheng, in return, stated that she would also like to 
further strengthen cooperation in the field of justice and legal affairs.  

 
Meeting between Justice Secretary Cheng (right) and Minister Yamashita (left) 


